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Proposal to remove EE 433 as a prerequisite course for EE 437  

With EE 433 not having been taught since autumn of 2019, and no plan in place to offer the 
course, the Integrated Systems group proposes to remove EE 433 as a prerequisite course for 
the EE 437 Integrated Systems capstone course.  

 

Proposal to remove EE 433 as a degree requirement for the Integrated Systems concentration 

With EE 433 not having been taught since autumn of 2019, and no plan in place to offer the 
course, the Integrated Systems group proposes to remove EE 433 as a degree requirement for 
the Integrated Systems concentration. This change would be effective for all students currently 
in the Integrated Systems concentration, as well as any future students. 

 

 

 


